Anivergity of Mumbai
No.SW/39/0f 2013

Dr. Mrudul Nile
I/c. Director Vidyapeeth
lBl

Department of Students’ Welfare
Vidyarthi Bhavan,
Road, Churchgate,
Mumbai - 400 020.
Tel. No. 2204 28 59/2204 0360

CIRCULAR:
Respected Sir/Madam,

The Department of Students’ Welfare annually organizes a get-together
Programme for International Students studying at our University on the occasion of
Diwali Festival every year. The programme is organized on the lawns of the
Pro-Vice-Chancellor’s Bungalow at Sports Pavilion.

The aim and object of this get-together is to acquaint the international students
with our Indian Culture, and get them involved with the Festival of Lights.

A cultural programme the University students is also a part of the item for this
joyous evening. The get-together is proposed to be held on the occasion of “Dhan

Teras” i.e. on Thursday, 31st October, 2013, from 6.00 p.m. onwards.

[ on behalf of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor and other officers extend an invitation
to you and your International Students on the above said date and venue.

You are requested to accompany your foreign national students for the same.

Thanking you.
Sd/-
Place: Mumbai - 400 020. Dr. Mrudul Nile
Date: 25th October, 2013. I/c. Director Students’ Welfare

Copy for information and necessary action to:
The Directors/Heads of the recognized Institutions &the Principals/Deans of the constituent
and affiliated colleges and Heads of the University of Mumbai.



